
 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 

WORK TO CONSTRUCT TEMPORARY CONTRACTOR CAR PARK 

$150M GOULBURN HOSPITAL AND HEALTH SERVICE REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

UPCOMING WORK 

Hansen Yuncken will undertake work to construct a Temporary Contractor Car Park on the vacant site at the corner of 
Mount and Fitzroy Streets. The Temporary Contractor Car Park will minimise the impact of contractor parking on local 
residents and road users during the hospital redevelopment. The provision of temporary contractor car parking is a 
condition of consent (SSD-8667) for the Goulburn Hospital and Health Service Redevelopment.  

DATE OF WORK 

The work will commence on Monday 6 April 2020 and is expected to be completed by Thursday 14 May 2020 (weather 

permitting). The temporary contractor car park will remain in place until 2022. 

 

 

WHAT’S INVOLVED? 

— Safety is our number one priority. Exclusion zones, site fencing, detailed supervision and traffic control will be in 
place to protect our workers and the local community 

— The site will be fenced off prior to construction works commencing, with works identified as ‘high risk’ being 
undertaken during the April school holidays 

— Machinery and vehicles, including excavators, loaders, tipper trucks and rollers will be used to construct the car park  

— Following completion of the car park, permanent security fencing, gates and signage will be installed. 



 

 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT? 

— Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to our neighbours, however due to the nature of the work some 
localised noise occur during the use of heavy plant and machinery is expected. 

 

WORK HOURS 

— On-site working hours are 7:00am to 6:00pm, Monday to Friday, and 8:00am to 1:00pm on Saturday. No work will 
take place outside of these hours or on public holidays without prior notice and approvals. 

 

KEEPING YOU INFORMED 

We are committed to being good neighbours and encourage you to contact us if you have any enquiries or concerns. 

We will: 

— Provide clear, relevant and timely information about construction activities; 

— Provide prior notice if construction works are required outside of our general construction hours; 

— Be accessible for you to ask questions, raise issues or find out more information. 

 

KEEP IN TOUCH 

Phone: 02 9770 7600     

Email: sydney@hansenyuncken.com.au 

Web: www.hansenyuncken.com.au    

Project website: http://www.goulburnredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

All construction activities will be planned, controlled and documented as required under the State 
Significant Development Conditions of Consent for construction work. 

 


